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CLEGG, Nicki (BRISDOC HEALTHCARE SERVICES OOH)

From: Workforce Support <workforcesupport@brisdoc.org>
Sent: 31 March 2023 09:52
Subject: Outcome of the national procurement for Charlotte Keel Medical Practice

  This message originated from outside of NHSmail. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

  

 

Dear Co-owners 
  
With much sadness, we regret to advise that Charlotte Keel Medical Practice will be 
transferred to a new provider from the 1 July 2023. 
  
This news follows a national procurement process run by the Integrated Care Board, which 
has selected One Medicare as the preferred bidder. 
  
We feel very proud of the service provided by everyone involved with Charlotte Keel and are 
disappointed this will not be continuing as part of BrisDoc, for the long term. All of us offer 
our support to colleagues affected by this change and we will be working together over the 
next few months to ensure a smooth transition. 
  
Please note, this news does not affect any of our other service contracts and we are not 
expecting any other procurements at this time. 
  
If you have any questions or thoughts you would like to share please contact Nicki Clegg, 
Practice Services Business Partner - nicki.clegg@nhs.net 
  
Best wishes. 
 
Nigel Gazzard (BrisDoc Managing Director) &  
Dr Caroline Stovell (Deputy Medical Director Practice Services) 

  

  


